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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 Friday 2nd February 2018 
Dear Parents,  
 
It’s the end of another busy week at school and it looks like there will be lots to do in the 
last week of half term too! 
 

Quicksticks Hockey  
Quicksticks Hockey is taking place Thursday 8th at Kirkby Stephen Secondary School. This 
is for all our Y3/4 children and should be a great sporting event, giving us the opportunity 
to join in with other local schools. We will be joining with Asby School to form our teams. 
We will be leaving school at 11.50am and will be back at school by 3.30pm. Please could 
all the children taking part bring dark leggings/sports trousers and a school 
sweatshirt/fleece. It will be cold so coats, hats and gloves will also be essential! 
                                                                    

Circus Performance  
Circus Club has been a great success and to celebrate the children will be giving a 
performance on Friday 9th to showcase all that they have learned! If all parents could 
“Roll-up, Roll-up!” to school for the show at 4.30pm, it promises to be an exciting event! 
 
 

Swimming  
For Friday swimming, please could we ask that girls in class 1 avoid wearing tights.  All 
children with long hair should bring a hair bobble. Many Thanks! 
 
 
Family Communion  
A Message from Carolyn: Do join us this Sunday in Crosby Church for our monthly Family 
Communion with Sunday School. Usual time of 11am – hope to see you there! 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

                   

 
 

The Joy of Reading  
Please could we remind parents of all children to support their child with reading at 
home.  Comments should be recorded in the home reading book as many times as 
possible in the week.  Research shows that parental support with home reading 
plays an enormous part in children’s development. We’d love to see every child go 
into the Friday tombola for reading! 
 
Could you qualify for Pupil Premium money for your child? 
Registering for free meals could raise an extra £1,300 each year for our school, to 
fund valuable support for your child such as extra tuition, resources, additional 
teaching staff or even out of school activities. 
 
This additional money is available from central government for every child whose 
parent is receiving one of the welfare benefits listed in the form. It is therefore 
important to sign up for free school meals, even if your child is in reception, year 1 
or year 2, so that our school receives as much funding as possible. 
For more information go to the following website:- 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
 

Safer Internet Day  
Dear Parents, Tuesday 6th February is Safer Internet Day. We will be spending 
some time discussing how to be safe online and we encourage you to be vigilant 
when your children are using the internet at home. For any advice, please visit 
www.saferinternet.org.uk where you will find guidance and support for parents. 
 
New After School Clubs 
We are excited to announce the following clubs for next half term. We are confident 
that there will be something for everyone to enjoy! 
 
Monday – Craft Club.  Lots of new creative projects to try! 
Tuesday – High Five. We are excited to welcome coach Lauren to 

teach girls and boys of all ages this challenging 
game. 

Wednesday – Indoor Games.   The return of exciting games such as Wii, 
Playstation, Table Football and Darts. 

Thursday – Film Club.  More great films and popcorn to enjoy together. 
Friday – Circus Gymnastics Brand New Circus Gymnastics! This will be led by 

Toni, a former Trapezee Artist! What Fun!  
 
 
 
 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/


 

 

 

                   

Park safely at school 
Please remember to reverse-park your vehicles when dropping off and picking up 
your child/ren so you are facing the road.  This is a really important health & safety 
consideration that must be observed by everyone.  Thank you. 
 
Big Talk   
February’s ‘Big Talk’ homework question is: “What’s the point in recycling plastic?”   
As usual, no written work is required but we’d like parents to initial the box and 
return to show it’s been discussed.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
Friday 8th January   Swimming – 10 weeks 
Thursday 8th February  Quicksticks hockey – Y3+Y4 – 12.30-3.30pm  
Friday 9th February   Circus skills – parent assembly  
Wednesday 21st March  Parents’ Evening in school from 3.30pm 
Thursday 22nd March  Community lunch 
Thursday 29th March  Last day of term  
............................................................................................................................................ 
After school club   - Week beginning: 22nd January 2018 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Cooking Club    Thursday Film 
 
Tuesday Action Ants        Friday Circus Skills  
                                                                                
Wednesday Construction  
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 

 
February Big Talk 

homework completed.  

Initialled:  


